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According to the information presently available to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic
of Serbia, there are no nationals of R. Serbia among the persons killed, injured or arrested in
Ukraine.
  
With regard to the current developments in that country, the Foreign Ministry issued an
Instruction for citizens of R. Serbia, stating that it was necessary to refrain from travel to
Ukraine, particularly to Kyiv and other larger cities.

Serbian nationals on temporary stay and work in Ukraine are recommended to avoid public
rallies and to be in contact with the Serbian Embassy in Kyiv.

The Embassy of R. Serbia in Kyiv will make an effort to be in contact with the Serbian nationals
living in Kyiv and other parts of Ukraine.
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